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General Comment

NIOSH Director;

I support the proposal to include CLL in the EEOICPA as written in the revision of
guidelines on non-radiogenic cancers, pertaining to RIN 0920-AA39 and 42 CFR 81.30.
To exclude one form of cancer for potential compensation benefits is an injustice when all
others, including the acute form of the same disease is covered.

Sincerely,

Darolyn Fischer, RN
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